
Tri-Parish Catholic Church   
 Our Lady of Mount Carmel in Easton, St. Casimir Church in Wells and St. John the Baptist in Minnesota Lake  

 Sunday October 16th 2022 

    29th Sunday in Ordinary Time  

 
Tri-Parish Staff 

Contact Information 

Pastor ................................... Fr. Greg Havel 

E-mail .............. triparish.priest@gmail.com 

Phone ..................................... 507-553-5391 

Deacon Gene Paul ................. 507-854-3676 

 

Our Lady of Mount Carmel 
320 2nd Ave SW, Wells, MN 56097 

Phone: 507-787-2303 

Email .................................. olmc@bevcomm.net 

Office Hours ............................................. varied 

Administrative Assistant ...................... Sue Cory 

Cemetery .......................................... Don Linder 

Faith Formation............................. Chris Schultz 

Music ............................................. Mary Kayser 

St. Casimir 
320 2nd Ave SW, Wells, MN 56097 

Phone: 507-553-5391 Fax: 507-553-5391 

Email ............................ scasimir@bevcomm.net 

Office Hours ............ M-F  8:00 a.m.—2:00 p.m. 

Administrative Assistant ...............Ilda Reyerson 

Bookkeeper ...............................BreAnne Scheid 

Cemetery ..................................... Tom Schindler 

Faith Formation................................... Lisa Bute 

Liturgical Music Coordinator .....Connie Stenzel 

Maintenance ................................. Bruce Roberts 

St. John the Baptist 
PO Box 158, Minnesota Lake, MN 

Phone: 507-462-3636 Fax: 507-553-5391 

Email .................................... stjb@bevcomm.net 

Office Hours ............................................. varied 

Administrative Assistant ............ Rhonda Drager 

Cemetery .......................................... Bob Drager 

St. Casimir’s School 
330 2nd Ave SW, Wells, MN 56097 

Phone: 507-553-5822 Fax: 507-553-5391 

Email .............................. casimir@bevcomm.net 

Office Hours ............ M-F  8:00 a.m.—3:00 p.m. 

Principal ..................................... Diane Edwards 

Secretary ................................... Teresa Chirpich 

Website ............................... stcasimirsschool.net 

Mass Schedule & Intentions   

Mon., Oct. 17 Rosary  7:30 pm STC  

Tues.,  Oct. 18 Mass  

†Mike Wegner 

Rosary   

8:30 am 

 

7:30 pm 

STC 

 

STC 

Wed.,  Oct. 19 

  

Mass 

†Mitchel Perrizo Jr.  

Rosary  

Adoration-starts 

8:30 am 

 

7:30 pm 

9:00 pm 

OLMC 

 

STC 

STC 

Thurs., Oct. 20 Mass 

†Joseph & †Kathryn 

Mazurkiecwicz 

Rosary  

Adoration-ends 

8:30 am 

 

 

7:30 pm 

10:00 pm 

STJB 

 

 

STC 

STC 

Friday, Oct. 21 Mass 

†Don & †Christine 

Sauer 

Rosary  

8:30 am 

 

 

7:30 pm 

STC 

 

 

STC 

Sat.,  Oct. 22 Reconciliation 

Reconciliation 

Reconciliation 

Mass 

†Jim & †Agnes  

Stencel 

Rosary 

8:30 am 

9:30 am 

4:00 pm 

5:00 pm 

 

 

7:30 pm 

STC 

OLMC 

STJB 

STJB 

 

 

STC 

Sun., Oct. 23 

30th Sunday in  

Ordinary Time  

Mass  

†Donald Staloch 

Mass  

†Mike Bauer  

Rosary  

8:00 am 

 

10:00 am 

 

7:30 pm  

STC 

 

OLMC 

 

STC 



Prayer Requests of the Tri-Parish  

Let us always remember the sick and all those in 

need of prayer, especially:  Jim Willette, Pam 

Klocek, Jan Elmer, Darrell Radtke Larry Beran, Mike 

Redig, Steve Nowak, Dennis Thisius, Michael Ankeny, 

Donald Klocek, Melissa Haugh, Butch Becker, Mary 

Herbers, Don Becker, Alice Roeker, Steve Stenzel, 

Larry Woitas, Andrew Knewtson, Mildred Stencel, 

Dave Braun, Lee Beran, Kolton Kunz , Joe Mazurkie-

wicz Family, Pat Dallman, Helen Skov, Theresa Berry, 

Mary McCallum, Bruce Woitas, Cassandra Walser, 

Jerome Goette, Zach Fendrich, Triston Father, and for 

all our service men & women of the armed forces. 

Whenever any of our parish members or families are 

in need of special prayers, please call and we will 

begin our prayer lines for any need-give only the de-

tails you wish.  Linda Swehla 340-5529, Peggy Linder 

787-2575 STJB- Rhonda Drager at 462-3627 or STJB 

Parish Office at 462-3636, STC– Barb Stenzel at    

553-3805  

Month of the Holy Rosary at STC School  
 With October being celebrated as the Month of the 
Holy Rosary, St. Casimir students are learning about 
the mysteries of the Rosary and are collectively 
praying a decade each school day.  “How is this 
done?” you ask.   With a mystery decade consisting 
of one Our Father, ten Hail Mary prayers and one 
Glory Be, the Our Father is prayed during lunch 
when the student body is treated to a reenactment 
of that day’s mystery—such as the Visitation of Mary 
to Elizabeth or the Baptism of Jesus.  The ten Hail 
Mary “beads” (paper plates with an image of Mary) 
are provided to the preschool through sixth grade 
classes.  With their teacher’s assistance, the stu-
dents pray their allotted number of beads each day 
as a class or by taking turns with individual students 
leading the prayer.  The day’s decade is then closed 
out by the fifth and sixth grade students with the 
Glory Be prayer at the end of the day.   
 
While the benefit of prayer is first and foremost, the 
students are also learning about the history of the 
Rosary as it portrays the major events in the life and 
resurrection of Jesus, practicing their public speak-
ing skills and learning how to organize a theatrical 
production.  We pray that this month of the Rosary 
will lead us all closer to Mary our Mother, as she 
points the way to her son Jesus. 

From Fr. Greg Havel………. 

November is getting closer.  November is the last 

month of the Church year.  We begin a new 

Church year with the 1
st
 Sunday of Advent (this 

year Nov. 26 & 27).  November is a month dedi-

cated to the end times.  Our readings at Mass 

throughout the month speak to us of the end times 

and the coming of the Lord to judge all things.  

Throughout the month we remember in our pray-

ers all who have died.  All Saints Day is Nov. 1 

and All Souls Day is Nov. 2.  I invite and encour-

age all of us to take time to pray for those who 

have died and to seek the prayers of the Saints 

for ourselves and all God’s people.   

In each of our parishes, there will be once again a 

Book of Life in November.  We are invited to write 

the names of loved ones who have died in the 

book.  Take time to read the names and pray for 

them.  They will be remembered also in the Pray-

ers of the Faithful.  

Next week in the bulletin there will be a list of all 
the people whose funerals we celebrated last 
year.  Please pray for them. ~ Fr. Greg  

News from SCS Kindergarten  
Submitted by Diane Edwards 

 
 At St. Casimir’s School, we have six enthusias-
tic, outgoing and imaginative kindergarteners 
this year. We are off to a great start working with 
letter names and letter sounds, differentiating 
between letters and words, working with num-
bers and being scientists. Most importantly 
learning how God has created the amazing 
world we live in and how to be followers of Je-
sus. Each student has their own beginner’s Bi-
ble. This is one of their favorite books to read 
during independent reading time. Learning to 
read is an important concept in kindergarten. 
Students have learned the three ways to read a 
book: 1) Read the pictures 2) Read the words 3) 
Retell the story. Retelling stories has been a 
highlight of language arts. What a joy it is to see 
these young learners retell stories. 

St. Casimir School Update... 



Library Assistance Needed  
 

We are looking for help reshelving library books 
that students have checked out, read and are 
returned to the library. The days and times are 
flexible. Contact Diane Edwards at 507.553.5822 
if you are available.  

NWEA Data/Teacher Professional  
Development  

St. Casimir’s students have completed their fall 
NWEA testing. New this year is an opportunity 
for all of our staff to receive data analysis profes-
sional development through Bluum from a tech-
nology grant. Our teachers will learn how to ef-
fectively read, understand, and report the data. 
This will include how to take the data and adjust 
teaching to meet the needs of our students. This 
training will be provided for all staff for fall, winter 
and spring data sessions. We will be reporting 
student scores and growth from fall to winter as 
we receive this data. This is an amazing profes-
sional development opportunity to provide in-
struction to best meet our students’ needs.  

School Donations  
If you are looking for items to donate to St. Casi-
mir’s School for classrooms, please take a look 
at our wish list on Amazon. Order using Amazon 
Smile and Raise Right to add extra earnings for 
our school. SCS Amazon wish list 

Coffee & Rolls  
 

The St. Casimir’s School Home and School As-
sociation will be hosting their first Coffee & Rolls 
of the season on Sunday, November 13, in the 
Church Hall. We hope you will come down and 
join us for good conversation and breakfast 
treats! There will be a free will donation with all 
profits going directly to the school.  

What is the Eucharistic Revival? 

 

This was inspired the Bishops of the United 

States to action.  They envisioned a true Re-

vival to rediscover the source and summit of 

our Faith through a deep commitment to be a 

part of renewing the Church by enkindling a 

living relationship with the Lord Jesus Christ in 

the Holy Eucharist. Learn, Grow, Share. Ex-

plore the Reality of our Eucharistic Teaching, 

there are so many resources on this website. 

Eucharisticrevival.org. The Mission is to Re-

new the Church by kindling a living relationship 

with the Lord Jesus Christ in the Holy Eucha-

rist. The Vision is a movement of Catholics 

across the United States healed, converted, 

formed, unified and sent on Mission by an en-

counter with Jesus in the Eucharist. This is so 

worth checking out!!! 

As Catholic persons this is a way of deepening 

our faith and sharing with ours. Go out and 

bring Jesus to the World.  

Diocese of Winona-Rochester - Child Sex-

ual Abuse Policy Information 

The Diocese of Winona-Rochester will provide a 

prompt, appropriate and compassionate re-

sponse to reporters of sexual abuse of a child by 

any diocesan agent (employees, volunteers, ven-

dors, religious or clergy). Anyone wishing to 

make a report of an allegation of sexual abuse 

should call the Victim Assistance Coordinator at 

507-454-2270, Extension 255. A caller will be 

asked to provide his or her name and telephone 

number. Individuals are also encouraged to take 

their reports directly to civil authorities. The Di-

ocese of Winona-Rochester is committed to pro-

tecting children, young people and other vulner-

able people in our schools, parishes and minis-

tries. The diocesan policy is available on the di-

ocesan web site at www.dowr.org under the Safe 

Environment Program. If you have any ques-

tions about the Diocese of Winona's implemen-

tation of the Charter for the Protection of Chil-

dren and Young People, please contact Mary 

Hamann, at 507-858-1244, or mhamann@dowr.org.  

https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/2KKKPWK41DQZP?ref_=wl_share
Eucharisticrevival.org
http://www.dowr.org
mailto:mhamann@dowr.org


Tri-Parish News & Events... Weekly Contributions as of Oct 9 

  OLMC STC STJB 

Weekly Needed $2,692.00 $5,671.00 $1,750.00 

Needed to Date  $40,380.00 $79,394.00 $26,250.00 

Given to Date  $28,410.55 $77,490.30 $18,892.66 

Catholic Ministry Appeal 

Goal  $9,600.00  $20,385.00  $7,658.00 

Amount Rec’d. $7,815.25 $14,944.00 $9,877.00 

STC Liturgical  

Ministers 

Oct. 23, 2022 

Lector Kristen Dulas 

Eucharistic  

Ministers 

Lea & Mark Nowak 

Ushers Tom & Marilyn 

Staloch 

Servers Brooke Huper & 

Brynley Yokiel 

Rosary Readers Scott Bute 

Money counters  Team 4 

Shepherds Inn Larry Brand  

Scripture Reading for 

Oct, 23 2022 

29th Sunday In  

Ordinary Time  

 

First reading:  

Sirach 35:12-14 

Second readings:  

2 Timothy 4-8, 16-18 

 Gospel:  

Luke 18:9-14 

Monthly Minister 

schedule is now on 

our Tri-Parish  

website St. Casimir 

only. 

RaiseRight Users!! 
Scrip is offering, for a limited time,  $5.00 and $10.00 cards  

from some vendors.  Which include:  
Bath and Body, Subway, Applebees, Pizza Hut, Walmart, 
Target, Burger king, Dairy Queen, Buffalo Wild Wings, 
Arby’s, Barnes & Noble, And so many more!!! 
 
Please check the shopwithscrip website and scroll down to 
‘Resources’ to see more.  
Faithful Card Buyers! We also have some $1 0. 00 cards at 
the Church Office and after Mass on Sunday!  
Update On Wells Marketplace Food Cards: 
The new Wells Marketplace Foods cards will soon be avail-
able. Possibly as soon as next week. Watch the bulletin for 
exact date.  Thank you for your patience while the change 
out of the gift cards is being completed.  Remember too, 
cards are always available at the Church Office M-F 8-2  

Triparish RCIA Coordinator 

RCIA is an acronym for Rite of Christian 
Initiation of Adults.  It is the process that 
we use to teach and bring adults into the 
Church.  Our tri-parish is in need of a coor-
dinator for RCIA to work with Fr. Havel in 
sharing our faith with those who are experi-
encing the call of God to be a part of the 
Church.  Please call the Office at 507-553-
5391 with any questions. 

 

KC Meeting  
The Holy Family Knights of Columbus 

monthly meeting will be held at St. Casimir 
on Tuesday, October 18, beginning with 
the Family Rosary at 7:30 p.m. and busi-

ness meeting to follow. Details will be 
emailed to members. If you do not current-

ly receive emails, please contact Harold 
Goeden or email him 

at hgkofc@yahoo.com.   

Fall Fundraiser Drive-Thru  

Friday, Oct. 28th, 4:30-6:00 or until 
gone.  St. Peter & Paul Catholic Church, 

Blue Earth $15 per person. 

No need to get out of your vehicle! Come 
pick up a Beef Brisket Dinner with Red 

Potatoes, Baked Bean, French Bread and 
Brownies for Dessert! Deliveries within 
Blue Earth will be available.  Please call 
by Wed., Oct 26th for delivery orders 

507-526-4684 

Clothes Closet in Wells is looking for 
used grocery plastic bags, Please make 
sure they are clean and without holes. 
You can drop off at there location. 112 
South Broadway, Wells Mn Tuesdays , 

Wednesday, Thursday 9:30-5:30 pm and 
the second Saturday each month. 

Clothes Closet is anon-profit thrift 
shop run entirely by volunteers. Thank 

you so much!  

If you would like Holy Communion brought to 

you, please contact the office at 553-5391. 

mailto:hgkofc@yahoo.com

